
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Michael Stubblefield <mstubblefield@talonlpe.com> 
Wednesday, October 10, 2012 2:24 PM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Amos, James A; james campanella 
NMOCD approval for the Judah Oil, LLC Cedar Lake SWD unloading station. 

Dear Mr. Bratcher, 

Talon/LPE and Judah Oil. LLC thank you for the NMOCD approval granted on the work plan at the Cedar Lake SWD 
unloading station. As per our meeting on 10/10/2012 the work plan for the correction ofthe Cedar Lake SWD unloading 
station was approved by NMOCD/Mike Bratcher. A stipulation was attached to the approval which included: The 
impacted soil located at the sample location labeled BH-1 will be excavated to 4-feet below ground surface. If further 
information is required please contact me. 

Mike Stubblefield 

Project Manager 

Talon/LPE 

408 West Texas Avenue 

Artesia, New Mexico 88210 

(575) 746.8768 phone 

(575) 746.8905 fax 

(575) 441.7254 cell 

www.talonlpe.com 
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Better Business Bureau Torch Award for Marketplace Ethics: 2010 Winner, 2009 Finalist 
Staples Foundation for Learning Hall of Fame Recipient: 2010 
ICIC and Business Week- Top 100: 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007, 2006 
Inc. 500/5000: 2011, 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007 
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